
Letter to Participants: Strawderman AP Physics APSI 
 
The AP Physics Summer Institute is designed to help teachers 
build the foundation for a successful AP Physics program. 
Emphasis will be placed on the rigor of the material that students 
need to be successful with on the AP Physics exam. A significant 
amount of time will be spent addressing how AP Physics is a 
change in not what we teach, but how we teach.  Laboratory 
investigations will be incorporated throughout the workshop, with 
special emphasis on transitioning your laboratory into a student-
inquiry based program.  We will also focus on the exam and how 
best to prepare your students for it.  We will review the 
requirements for the course audit and the syllabus requirements.  
Time will be allowed for best practices and for sharing ideas as a 
group.  I am excited to both share my ideas and learn from you! 
 

What to bring: 

• Please bring copies of your favorite activity, lesson or lab to 
share with the group.   

• Also, please bring a laptop or tablet to access online 
resources and complete online activities.   

• Bring your syllabus so we can plan for the year.  

 
Please feel free to contact me at www.PhluidPhysics.com with 
any questions. 
 
I look forward to meeting everyone!! 
 
Oather Strawderman 
oather@PhluidPhysics.com 
AP Physics International Consultant 
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